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As a lifelong resident of Roseburg, Oregon I don't want the Oregon landscape 

marred by offshore wind turbines. As a student I learned about where we live and our 

proximity to The Cascadia Subduction Zone located only 70-100 miles off the Pacific 

coast shoreline. Www.oregon.gov>oem>hazardprep shows 43 earthquakes in the 

last 10,000 years within this fault.  

 

I oppose HB4080  


